
GARDEN CLUB NEWSLETTER  

                                            MARCH 2017 

 

 

March 8th meeting:  Presentation by Hughes & Hughes  

                                 Nursery regarding various trees. 

 

                                 Camellia contest. 

 

 

April 12th meeting:  Presentation by Mary Keefe, owner  

                                of The Yardbird Emporium in  

                                 Calabash. 

                                     

 

April 22nd:  Community Yard Sale  8:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

 

                   Rental space $10 to sell your wares. 

                   Asking for donations for the Garden Club  

                   space and baked goods table. All 

                   proceeds going towards scholarships for 

                   West Brunswick H.S. seniors.                                      

 



 

 

GARDENING TIPS FOR MARCH 

 

 

Clean up rose beds.  Remove fallen leaves from last season. 
Refresh mulch around bushes. Feed with slow release rose 
fertilizer.  As new leaves emerge, start weekly spray for black 
spot. 

 

 

Start shopping now for summer flowering perennials.  Eye-
catching blooms include purple coneflower, coreopsis and hardy 
hibiscus for summer color. 

 

 

 

 


